
What a year 2021 was for all 
of us as a community. While 
Covid continued to play a role 
— and supply chain issues were 
introduced — we managed 
to move ahead with a stellar 
team of professionals, continuing 
our stewardship of the district, 
providing fiscal responsibility 
and accountability, and making 
continued progress on our 
common goals. As we look to start 
the year, we are proud that are 
mill levy fees remain the same, 
while our services and community 
amenities continue to grow and 
evolve. And that growth and 
evolution is vital, as the district 
continues to attract new residents. 
We added nearly 150 additional 
homes to our community in 2021 
— and expect more than 175 new 
units in the Lokal development 
in 2022. While this growth 
represents the final stage of home 
development in Stonegate North 

Villages, it invites us to continue 
introducing innovative ways of 
managing district business. Using 
technology effectively, so that we 
can manage based on data, in 
addition to insights, will continue 
to be a key initiative. In addition, 
we will continue to assess and 
develop the district’s amenities 
and recreational facilities, so 
the community serves not just 
those who live here now, but the 
residents that will join us in this final 
phase, too. More than anything, 
we will continue to work, day in 
and out, to provide a community 
we are all proud to call home.

Board of 
Directors
for Stonegate 
North Villages

The District is governed by 
a board of directors who 
serve staggered terms. 

You can email the Board
of Directors directly at
board@
stonegatenorthvillages.org

Jeni Reilly, President
Holly Kamm
Kevin Reilly
Warren Robinson

Upcoming
Meetings
The Stonegate North Villages 
Metropolitan District’s Board of 
Directors meets the fourth Tuesday 
of each month at 5:30 p.m.

The meetings have returned to being 
held on Zoom. Notices are posted 
to the website and residents who 
would like to be added to a mailing 
list to receive agendas, including 
the Zoom link, can email contact@
stonegatenorthvillages.com.
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Welcome
to 2022
from your Board
President, Jeni Reilly

Community 
Survey 
We are inviting all our residents to 
take the community-wide survey 
below. In addition to questions on 
district amenities and facilities, it 
asks your opinion of our events, 
communications, and some of our 
plans for the future. 

We welcome
your feedback!

https://tinyurl.com/
SNVMDsurvey2021
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